
 

 

 

 

 

School Direct Primary Teacher Training 

Information Evening 

Thursday 7th February 2019  

6pm  

Are you considering applying for a School Direct Primary PGCE trainee 
place for September 2019? 
 
Find out more about training with the Springboard Cluster at our 
information evening which will be held at Shire Oak Primary School, 
Wood Lane, Headingley, Leeds, LS6 2DT.  
 
The Springboard Cluster is a wonderfully diverse group of schools in 
north Leeds with a proven track record in supporting students to their first 
teaching jobs.  
 
Come and meet members of the Springboard Cluster and Beckett 

University and ask any questions you might have about training through 

School Direct and the application process. 

Please register your interest by emailing 
Jane Astrid Devane and Marcelle Maver at 
springboard@shireoak.leeds.sch.uk  
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